From: Geoffroy, Audrey ageoffroy@ufl.edu
Subject Line: You’re Invited to celebrate Kathy McDonald’s Retirement
Replies routed to: RSVP.Advancement@ uff.ufl.edu

Stop by to congratulate
our esteemed colleague

Kathy McDonald

Add New text line underneath Kathy’s name:
“on her retirement”

Monday, February, 24, 2025 -Monday,November-13;2023—
4:00-5:00 PM
Warrington Room

Emerson Alumni Hall, tobby—
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